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March 20, 2020
April 1, Planning Commission Meeting Canceled 

Meeting to be Held on May 6, 2020

Tuscola County Planning Commission is cancelling our meeting for April 1, 2020 because of the 
Convid-19 virus as some of our board member are in the high-risk population and family members. The 
county has closed its building to the General Public for public health reasons.

We are planning to resume our meeting schedule starting May 6, 2020, if conditions do improve by then 
to do so.

Our contact information is on out website: https://www.tuscolacounty.org/planning/ 

Sincerely,

________________________________
Zygmunt P. Dworzecki, Chairperson


